
Community Education Report March 23, 2022

News & Notes:
● The Spring/Summer Community Ed Catalog has been finalized and sent to the printer. It should be

arriving in mailboxes around the 1st of April! The electronic version is available on our website.
● The District has received a grant through the American Rescue Plan that has to be spent by August

31st, 2022. We have been working collaboratively with the Principals, Business Office, and
Superintendent to identify appropriate programming to use these funds and expand opportunities to the
youth in our community. We are excited to start to promote and roll out these programs and hope that
some of them will be able to be replicated in future summers.

● A new Community Ed registration form (paper) has been created and is available in the Community Ed
office and in the District Office as well as enclosed in the Catalog. Anyone can request a paper copy
and it will gladly be provided.

● We are exploring improving marketing emails & catalog distribution for future editions.
● Creating and implementing uniform systems for classes, youth sports, pricing, registrations, payments,

and communications is a top priority for Lynk and Abby so it is in place by next school year.

Youth Sports:
● Summer Youth Sports schedules have been finalized, registration forms & links are completed, flyers

have been created and have started going home with students. Paper flyers and registration forms are
also available in both buildings and upon request.

Early Childhood Family Education:
● National Association for the Education of Young Children (NAEYC) Week of the Young Child April 2-8:

All children in preschool will be receiving free books & breakfast with families. All families with young
children can also register for a prize basket to be given away at the end of this week. Registrations are
available during this week at the Early Childhood Information table located in Super One Foods in
Crosby.

● Preschool Open Enrollment: Beginning on April 1 we will open up enrollment to all other interested
families.  Registration paperwork and information will be available online or packets can be picked up at
the district office, CRES office or the Little Ranger Family Center. Enrollment remains open until all
classes are full.

Classes & Events:
● We continue to work on researching and vetting potential class offerings and instructors to bring new

experiences and expand offerings to locations throughout our district. We are hopeful to see classes
popping up starting this summer and continuing to expand next fall.


